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The consultations initiated by the Chamber of Advocates
 of RA and The School of Advocates of RA are continuing.
Yesterday on 27, August (Thursday) more than 30 citizens
got a free consultation.

The consultations were about pensions, aid, property,
problems connected with flats as well as about appealing
of verdicts etc..

The initiation was held on March and about 97 students of
the School of Advocates participated in it.

 

From March up to now more than 550 citizens have got
free consultations.

The initiation will be continuous
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